
Navy’s CVM-22B Aircraft Adds
Medevac  Speed  to  Carrier
Strike Group 

A  CVM-22B  Osprey,  from  the  “Sunhawks”  of  fleet  logistics
multi-mission squadron (VRM) 50, lands on the flight deck of
the aircraft carrier USS Nimitz (CVN 68). At a Sea-Air-Space
briefing, the V-22 program manager discussed the aircraft’s
usefulness  as  a  medevac  solution.  U.S.  Navy  /  Mass
Communications  Specialist  3rd  Class  Joseph  Calabrese
NATIONAL HARBOR, Md. — The U.S. Navy’s new CMV-22B Osprey
tiltrotor  carrier-onboard  delivery  aircraft’s  capabilities
have been a game-changer for medical evacuation from a carrier
strike group, the Navy’s V-22 program official said. 

The CMV-22B, which is replacing the catapult-launched C-2A
Greyhound  COD  aircraft  in  the  fleet,  takes  off  and  lands
vertically. It is less dependent on carrier launch-and-recover
cycles and, therefore, more flexible in its ability to quickly
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launch from the aircraft carrier and carry a medical patient
to facilities ashore. 

In addition to quicker launch capability, the range of the
CMV-22B — which can be refueled in flight—give it an added
ability to reach land-based medical facilities from farther
out. 

Marine Col. Brian Taylor, the Navy’s V-22 program manager,
speaking April 4 to reporters at a Naval Air Systems Command
(Booth 947) briefing the Navy League’s Sea-Air Space expo at
National Harbor, Maryland, spoke of a medevac from the one of
the  two  CMV-22B  detachments  from  that  have  deployed  on
aircraft carriers to the Indo-Pacific region so far from Fleet
Logistics  Multimission  Squadron  30  (VRM-30).  A  CVM-22B
launched from the carrier with a medevac patient and was able
to land in a helicopter landing pad at the naval hospital in
Camp Foster, Okinawa, a feat that the C-2A would not have been
able to accomplish. 

Taylor MV-22B integrated well with carrier operations. He also
said the Marine Corps’ MV-22B Osprey has qualified to operate
from the hospital ship USNS Mercy. 

The Osprey is operated by the U.S. Marine Corps, Air Force,
and Navy and by the Japanese Self-Defense Force. 

Taylor said the Osprey is expected to be in service through
2055. It reached initial operational capability in 2007. Under
current contracts, production is expected to end in late 2024.
The program office is focusing on sustainment and keeping the
flow of parts and other resources necessary to keep the Osprey
fleet operational through its service life. 

Last year the Marine Corps deactivated one MV-22B squadron —
VMM-166 — as part of Commandant Gen. David Berger’s Force
Design 2030 initiatives. Faced with the possibility of excess
MV-22Bs in inventory, Taylor said his office is looking at
inventory management of the fleet to develop a long-term plan,



with an option that some Ospreys may be placed in storage,
available as attrition aircraft. 


